
Bear Creek Fire & EMS Incorporated 
PO Box 1565 
Mile 5.5 Seward Highway 
Seward, AK 99664 
Phone: (907) 224-3345 Fax: (907) 224-3344 Email: bearcreek@seward.net 

Date: August 16, 2007 

To: Bonnie Golden, Grants Manager 
Kenai Peninsula Borough 

From: Mark L. Beals, Fire Chief 

Subject: U.S. Department of Homeland Security Assistance to Firefighters 
Grant Program 

The Bear Creek Fire Service Area, Board of Directors met for its regular 
meeting of August 14, 2007 

It approved receipt of the Assistance to Firefighters Grant Regional Grant in 
the amount of $54,229 with matching funds of $2,854 from Minor 
Communications. Grant to be used for upgrading, programming and training 
in the use of commutations equipment for emergency responders in the Eastern 
Kenai Peninsula. 

They also approved that the administrative fee of $1,600 is to come from the 
Bear Creek Fire Service Area Fund balance. 

Thank you for your assistance with the grant. 


